We are currently accepting submissions for student poster presentations to be presented virtually at the Oklahoma Partners in Public Health Conference. These virtual research poster presentations will need to be pre-recorded. Each presentation should be no longer than 7 minutes.
 
DATE FOR SUBMISSION OF PRESENTATIONS:  11:59 pm, August 27th, 2021
DATE OF OPHA CONFERENCE:  September 21-22, 2021
LOCATION:  Zoom (Virtual)
CONFERENCE THEME:  Small Actions, Big Impact
 
INSTRUCTIONS FOR SUBMISSION
·         We suggest creating a PowerPoint slide and recording through PowerPoint, or using a program such as Zoom or Screen-Cast-o-Matic to record your presentation. 
·        Submissions must be between 5-7 minutes long
·         Submissions may be uploaded to Youtube (recommended unlisted) or Dropbox.
·         Link to presentation may be sent to Yanet Trejo or Atul Abraham Muttenchery.
·         In your email, please include your name and phone number where you may be reached.
 


Three winners will notified by September 10, 2021 and asked to present their work via Zoom during the conference. The presenter will address any questions from the audience regarding their topic during and after the presentation.
 
Those who are not chosen to present during the conference will have the link to their pre-recorded presentation included in the virtual conference program for viewers to access.
 
The Oklahoma Partners in Public Health Conference offers the opportunity to share your work with other students and Public Health professionals from all backgrounds similarly seeking novel solutions to our community’s most relevant Public Health obstacles.  This year’s theme, “Small Actions, Big Impact” will highlight public health projects or actions that have created positive changes across our great state and beyond.  Conference attendees will also garner new ideas and tangible public health solutions they can implement immediately. The conference comprises keynote speakers, panels of experts in public health, and interactive breakout sessions to inspire, challenge, and facilitate collaboration.
 
Please, reach out to Yanet Trejo or Atul Abraham Muttenchery with any additional questions about the poster presentation competition. You may also reach out to conference planning co-chair Emilia Hart with any questions related to the conference.
 
Registration for the Oklahoma Partners in Public Health Conference is 
NOW OPEN!

